During my years at Our Lady of Grace Catholic School, | have had so many great memories. One of
my favorite memories | have had was when my third grade teacher Ms. Campbell had taught the
whole school Zumba during the Fun Run. Once during the fourth grade we learned about the Gold
Rush. So we took a field trip to Sacramento, and we spent the whole day there. We were able to look
for gold and had the best teriyaki chicken and beans ever. | also have loved the community feeling

that OLG has.
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